
Lori Blackburn 

Subject: FW: LPC membership 

- - ---- ------- ---------- ··-- ---····-------------- -·-· 
From: Ellen Vaughn [mailto:admin@eldoradocounty.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 17, 2014 10:28 AM 
To: Elizabeth Blakemore 
Cc: 'Laurel Brent-Bumb' 
Subject: RE: LPC membership 

Good Morning Elizabeth, 

I will not be applying for a new appointment to LPC. I have learned a lot, but I don't feel as if I have contributed much 
other than helping you have a quorum, (and not even that this past year). 

I have enjoyed meeting all of the fantastic, dedicated ladies seating around the room, and will continue to be a 
champion for the good work that the council does. 

I look forward to staying abreast of what is happening in Early Care and Childhood Education through your involvement 
with EDC2. 

Thanks for the opportunity, 

Ellen Vaughn, C.O.O. 
El Dorado County Chamber of Commerce 
530-621-7541 

From: Elizabeth Blakemore [mailto:Eblakemore@edcoe.org] 
Sent: Friday, November 14, 2014 4:28 PM 
To: Lisa Daly (dalyl@flc.losrios.edu); Ellen Vaughn (admin@eldoradocountv.org) 
Subject: LPC membership 

Good Afternoon, 
The Clerk of the Board of Supervisors has notified me that your term of appointment coming to an end and requested a 
new application from those who seek re-appointment. If you would like to be re-appointed, please complete the 
attached application and return to me via email or fax. If you would like to not seek re-appointment, please let me 
know. 

Thank you for your service to the children and families of our community, 

&~~~f~~~~bd 

Assistant Director, Child Development Programs and Services 
Early Care and Education Planning Council- www.edcares.org 
High 5 for Quality (RTI- ELC QRIS) 
CARES Plus Professional Development Program 
Child Abuse Prevention Council- www.eldoradocapc.org 
6767 Green Valley Road 
Placerville, CA 95667 
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